The Hope Feeds the Heart Art Project is the latest artistic offering by the Indigenous girls
of the Stardale Women's Group based in Calgary. Past projects have dealt with very
heavy thames, such as youth suicide, a response to the Missing and Murdered
Indigenous Women Commission, and racism. This year, the group has turned their focus

on a more positive thame: Hope for the future

Date: June 21st, 2022
Time: 2:00pm
Location: Contemporary Calgary, #701 11th Street SW Calgary, AB T2P 2C4

Parking: On-site visitor parking is available at Calgary Parking Authority Lot 61
(Zone 9061)
Cost: Free, Donations in support of Stardale are encouraged.
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